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Comments: The Army Corps of Engineers comment period ends on February 10th. The MVP needs a 404 or

Clean Water Act permit from the Army Corps to complete water crossings along its path. We want to protect

water from guaranteed pollution. The MVP will not only pollute waterways, it will disrupt tourism, and threaten

endangered species. You do not have to live in MVP directly impacted areas to make comments. This is to

prevent future pipelines from being allowed to complete the same process and to make sure federal agencies are

upholding their obligations to the public's best interest, not corporate best interest.


